

107 (Aberdeen) Squadron ATC

Congratulations to CWO James MacDonald, who is now a Civilian Instructor with 107 (Aberdeen) Sqn, for winning the McIver Trophy for 2010. This award is for the best staff cadet from the Volunteer Gliding Squadrons of Scotland and Northern Ireland.

We can announce the appointment of Mr Stewart Massie to Commission in the Royal Air Force Volunteer Reserve (Training Branch) with the rank of Officer Cadet. A Commission in the RAFVR(T) is a huge achievement and Off Cdt Massie looks forward to completing the Officers' Initial Course at RAF College Cranwell in the New Year. Mr Massie spent several years as a cadet before becoming a Civilian Instructor with the Squadron.

107 (Aberdeen) Squadron took part in the Remembrance Day parade on Sunday 14th November along Schoolhill to the Remembrance Day Service at the Aberdeen City War Memorial. It was mentioned that this was the largest turnout there has been with almost 300 marchers representing all parts of the armed forces. Below are photos of the Squadron on the day.





107 Sqn is open to new members, male and female aged 13 - 16. 107 Sqn is also looking for enthusiastic adult staff, male and female, to join the team.

107(Aberdeen) Squadron, Prince Charles Cadet Centre, Albury Road, Ferryhill, Aberdeen Mon and Weds 19.00 - 21.30 Tel. 01224 590679 (Mon/Wed eve) Website www.107aircadets.org